OLDER ADULTS - STAYING CONNECTED:

To help ensure that older Ohioans stay connected while staying at home, Ohio Department of
Aging Director Ursel McElroy announced a new service today that will provide a daily check-in by
phone for Ohioans age 60 or older.

The Staying Connected program will call older adults who sign up for the service during a
predetermined window of time. When participants answer the phone, they will be asked to respond
via touch-tone to confirm that they are OK or to access live support.

If no one answers after three attempts, a call is then made to an alternate contact (if provided) or to
non-emergency services. The service can be canceled at any time.

“Especially during this very challenging time, we encourage older Ohioans to sign up for the Ohio
Department of Aging’s Staying Connected phone program. This program will help reduce isolation
and support the health and well-being of older adults in our state,” said Robert Cornwell, Executive
Director, Buckeye State Sheriff’s Association.

Eligible Ohioans can sign up at aging.ohio.gov or by calling 1-800-266-4346. Staying Connected is
not an emergency response service, and participants should always use 911 or their emergency
response system if they are injured or in need of emergency assistance.



